
 
 
 

Cloud Kings 
Minutes from breakfast meeting held on 12/04/2021 

 
 

Bill Brueckman called the meeting to order at 10:44 AM and opened the meeting with a 
prayer for Alvin Johnson. 
 
Secretary’s Report 

Leif read the minutes of the August meeting.   
 
Treasurer’s Report 

Brian provided the following account balance information: 
 
The balance in the operational fund is $1618.45 
He reported that everything is paid up for 2021. 
 

Field Marshall Report 
• Buddy Harlan gave the following update 

o We will need to make a plan for mowing next year. 
o Buddy has the trainer and other club property in storage. 

(tables, cooler, etc.)  
o The trainer needs work. 
 
 

Safety Officer 
Roger reported that there were no safety issues.   
 

Old Business 
There was no old business discussed. 

  
New Business 

• Leif reminded the club that officer nominations were still open and that we need 
to vote for 2022 officers. 

• Buddy nominated the existing officers to serve another term. 
• Nominations were closed and the current slate of officers was unanimously voted 

for another term. 
o Bill Brueckmann – President 
o Ken Sumner – Vice President 
o Leif Thomson – Secretary 
o Brian Swarts - Treasurer 

• Bill reported that John Anderson is looking into getting the use of the gym at 
Sacred Heart School for indoor flying. 

• The club was reminded that our annual Freeze Fly will be at 10:00 AM on New 
Year’s Day. 
o The club will provide coffee and donuts.  

 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
New Members 

 
The club approved four new prospective members: 
 

• Ralf D’Orazio 
• Lewis Rinaman 
• Robert Albrecht 
• Robert Tuinstra 

 
There were no prospective members awaiting membership approval. 
 

 
50/50 
 Rick Greenawalt won $42 in the 50/50 and donated it back to the club 
 
________________________________________________ 
   
Airplane Talk 
 

There was nothing new shown at the December meeting.   
 
 
 
 
The meeting was closed at around 11:03 AM  
 

Next Meeting - To be scheduled 
The next meeting date will be sent out later once it has been confirmed. 
 
 
 
 
Respectfully Submitted by   
 
Leif Thomson 
Secretary 


